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Weekly Communication from DLG School and PAC to Parents, Students, and Staff 

Important Upcoming Dates 

Thursday, April 25 
➢ Div. 3 to Dance Centre 

Friday, April 26 
➢ Wear Green, Brown, Grey, and Blue for Earth Day 

Tuesday, April 30 
➢ School Assembly 

Wednesday, May 1 
➢ Div. 3 to Art Gallery 
➢ Div. 12 to Public Library 

For families interested in Vancouver 
School Board Summer Learning can 
go to  http://summerreg.vsb.bc.ca to 
register.  

The closest summer school to DLG 
would be Kerrisdale Elementary.  

 All Registration CLOSES on Wednesday, 
May 29, 2024, at 11:59 PM  

Summer School 
Registration Now Open 

Playground is Open! 

After months of inspections, we are 
happy to say our new playground is 
open!  

Thank you to all community members 
who donated to construction of the 

playground and the PAC for their 
tireless efforts. Also, thank you to 
everyone for their patience.  

The soft playground flooring is pretty 
cool to walk on.  

Primary Playground is 
Now Open 

Our next school Spirit Day is on 
Friday, April 26th. We are 
celebrating Earth Day! What 
is Earth Day? It is an international 
event celebrated around the world to 
support environmental protection. 
We can do our part to protect 
our earth by doing things such as 
recycling and turning off the faucet 

when brushing our teeth and taking 
shorter showers to conserve water.  
 Staff and students are encouraged to 
come to school wearing earth tone 
colours. These colours include green, 
brown, grey, and blue.   
  
Let's keep our planet clean and 
healthy. Thank you for your support!! 

Spirit Day: Wear Green, 
Brown, Grey, and Blue 

for Earth Day Friday, 
April 26  

Message for families who purchased 
PAC Hot Lunch: 

Due to a change in date for Sports 
Day, families who ordered Hot Lunch 
for Friday, May 24 will be delivered 
on Friday, May 17.  

Sports Day will be on Friday, May 24 
where DLG PAC will organize a 
Subway sandwich order (ordering 
form to follow) 

Hot Lunch Change in 
Schedule: May 24 Hot 

Lunch Order will be 
Delivered on May 17 

https://www.dlgpac.com/
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/david-lloyd-george
http://summerreg.vsb.bc.ca
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Community Programs 

Thursdays—Mandarin 
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